
On Tuesday 31st October, we celebrated Halloween at our centre. The children were
encouraged to dress up as their favourite character or a fancy dress costume of their
choice. The educators showed the children how to carve pumpkins and the children
participated in pumpkin and bat paper craft, which was then used to decorate each of
the rooms. For snacks we had witch sultana muffins and pumpkin melon and for lunch
we had pumpkin soup. Halloween was fun for all of us. Happy Halloween!


